

## INTERNATIONAL UNION OF POLICE ASSOCIATIONS

THE ONLY UNION FOR LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS

SAM A. CABRAL International President

MICHAEL V. CRIVELLO International Secretary-Treasurer

August 12, 2021

The Honorable Don Bacon U.S. House of Representatives 1024 Longworth House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Bacon:

We are proud to support your critical legislation HR 4117, "To establish the National Commission on Domestic Terrorist Attacks on the United States by Antifa, and for other purposes". This is long overdue.

These vicious attacks on our businesses, law enforcement officers, and government buildings were costly in both human lives and property. In many of these cases, perpetrators who were arrested were never held accountable. In many others, police were forbidden by feckless politicians from even interceding.

These riots were well planned and orchestrated. Those who participated in them should be exposed and held accountable.

Your bill mandates that reckoning. We look forward to working with you and your staff to see this become law.

Very Respectfully,

Sam A. Cabral

International President